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Chairman Landwehr and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to share
my thoughts on HB 2749 with you today. My name is Alayna Ashworth and I am a voter in Johnson
County. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote no on HB 2749

This bill takes away the right to have a choice over my own body and for other woman like me.

Once again, I thank you all for hearing my thoughts on this bill, and I encourage you all to vote no of
the passage of HB 2749. Thank you.


